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Thursday 21st November 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,       
 
I am delighted to say that your child has been selected to compete in a football competition as part 
of ‘The Primary Advantage Schools Games.’  
 
They will be travelling to and from Gainsborough by bus. There is no cost for this trip.  
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing sensible shoes for walking and has a rainproof jacket in 
case of bad weather. The competition runs between 3:00-5:00pm on Tuesday 26th November 
2019 and they will be returning to Morningside by 5:30pm where you will need to collect them. 
Children that usually go home alone will also need to be collected. 
 
Please make sure that your child brings their PE kit with them on the day with appropriate trainers 
for competing in. Trainers and shin-pads should be worn. No metal studs or blades 
should be worn. 
 
Sadly, we have been advised due to the number of children participating in the events this week 
that there are to be no parent or family spectators. You will not be allowed access onto the school 
premises.  
 
If you have any questions please see me in the playground before or after school or contact me 
via the school office. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Robert Goldsbrough 
PE and Games Leader 
 
 
 
 
We do need your permission for your child to take part in this competition as they won’t arrive 
back at school until 5:30.  
 
Name of Child: 
 
 
Name of Parent / Carer:   
 
 
Please circle one of the following:     Yes   /    No      
 
 
and then return this letter to the school office. 
 


